EDUCATIONAL SUPPORT PERSONNEL SALARY PARAMETERS
FOR 2010-11

Annually the Board of Education has established a parameter for new salary dollars

that the administration may allocate for hourly and salaried wages for our support
personnel.

For 2010-11 the Administration is requesting up to 2% new salary to be distributed

for next year. Ata maximum this would result in increases in total not to exceed
$4.5,500.

For this current school year, slightly over $70,000 was distributed in salary and
wage increases.



